
 

Books distribution in the school for the students. 

Timings are from 9 am to 1 pm daily. Please carry a large bag also. 

Dear parents and students,  

As per govt directive, the school will distribute books to students who hail from Sonipat and adjoining areas. Students and 
their parents can come to the school on the dates given below to collect their books.  

27th May      5th, 7th, 8th std  
28th May      6th, 9th, 10th  
29th May       11th, 12th std  

1. It will be mandatory for the students and their parents to wear masks within the campus.  
2. Parents will be allowed to enter the school but not the classrooms.  
3. Seating arrangement will be made for the parents near the office.  
4. Parents, especially of students studying in junior classes must bring their ward's library card or last session's fee receipt 
for identification, if the student is not accompanying the parent.  
5. Only one escort will be allowed with the students.  
6. The school would like to advise students living afar not to make the journey to collect books as it will not be financially 
viable, especially since all course books are available in e-form on the CBSE website. Only students living close by should 
consider coming to collect their books.  
7. Norms of social distancing should be maintained at all times.  

Though the school is closed for summer vacations from the 24th of May, the office will remain open on working days.  

Please stay safe.  

Regards,  
Moushumi Ghoshal  
Vice Principal, MNSS 


